
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 
Hazelgrove Road                  West Sussex County Council 
        

Haywards Heath                  Telephone: (01444) 452584  

 
West Sussex                  Fax: (01444) 414760 

  
RH16 3PQ                    e-mail: office@stjosephshh.org.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Walker BEd (Hons) MA               website: www.stjosephshh.org.uk 
          

 

The Arundel & Brighton Diocesan Trust is a Registered Charity No.252878 

 

 

13th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
SEX EDUCATION FOR YEAR 6  
 
Part of our science focus this week will be healthy living and this will incorporate sex 
education as agreed by the Governing Body in relation to Government guidelines. Class 
teachers will teach all sessions. 
 
Children in Year 6 will be taught about human reproduction, which will include naming the 
sexual external and internal organs, and will include information about menstruation and 
how the egg and sperm come together to create new life.  These sessions will be taught 
TOMORROW, 14th July 2023. 
 
A copy of the RSHE policy is available on our website if you have any queries or concerns 
regarding the programme, please do not hesitate to come in and see me, as it is within your 
statutory rights to withdraw your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Cath Walker 
Headteacher 
 


